
Circular 

In continuation of the Letter from UGC Number D.O.:11014/02/2018 dated 20
th

 April 2018, Deans of 

the University are requested to encourage the Students of their respective Colleges to enrol in 

“Swachh Bharat Summer Internship” Programme. You are requested to ensure that Students 

actively participate in this programme. The Interested Students needs to enrol on the online portal 

https://sbi.mygov.in before 15
th

 May 2018.  

Faculty of Social Sciences will be Nodal Faculty to undertake this Internship program Deans are 

requested to share the details of the Register Students on 16
th

 May 2018 via email to the Dean of 

Social Sciences and copy must be marked to Registrar. The Letter received and details of the 

Internship is attached for your kind reference.  


